
‘Be the best you can be’ at John Blow Primary School! 

Spaces available for September 2024 

Was your child born between 1/9/2019 to 31/8/2020?   

If they were, you need to apply for a school place to commence in September 2024.  

The Nottinghamshire County Council’s application window is live between the 6th     

November 2023 and 15th January 2024. 

Before completing your application, why not come along to see why John 

Blow Primary School is an excellent place to learn? 

To book a visit, either call the school office (01636892485) or email - 

office@collingham.notts.sch.uk 
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